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Town Planner’s Review 

Wednesday, January 23, 2019 
 

X. Parking Section of Zoning Ordinance – Proposed Revisions.  Changes to the 

existing ordinance proposed by Audrey Cline, Building Official; April Talon, Town 

Engineer; and Michael Behrendt, Town Planner.   

 

 I recommend discussion and incorporating appropriate changes into the draft. 

 

Audrey Cline, Building Official, plans to attend the meeting to help explain the proposed 

changes. 

 

A draft was presented to the Planning Board for discussion on December 12.  The board got 

part way through the document and made a number of comments.   I revised the document 

for the board’s review on January 23:  adding some new sections for consideration and 

incorporating some of the board’s comments. 
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